
21st July 2023 Week 1
Principal Report
A huge welcome back to Term 3. It is fantastic to be
back at school and see the happy, smiling children
return and settle quickly🙂. We are very pleased to
welcome our new Mahuri Teacher, Mrs Trumper who
comes to us from Ngakuru School - let’s all make her
feel welcome to our fabulous school and community.
This is quite a busy term with many different activities
taking place. Interviews 25/7: Cultural Festival,
Passion projects, Science Roadshow, Fell Cup, Tough
Guy & Girl, Book Fair, Speeches, Cluster Winter
Sports, Wearable Arts, and ending with a Kahui Ako
TOD on the 22nd September. Please keep track of
the ‘Dates to Remember ‘ for times and dates. A
reminder that our Yr7 & 8 Hearing & Vision testing is
on Monday 24th July.

Important message from Go Bus
Students need to be waiting at their designated
pickup points at their designated pickup times; our
buses will not wait if students are not waiting/visible
to our drivers. This is in the interest of safety, so our
bus is not waiting in fog for extended periods,
exposed to passing traffic which may not see the bus
until the last minute/choose not to slow down at all.

Parent/Teacher Interviews
Written reports and parent interviews are next
Wednesday 26th July 2023. Bookings are via the
SKOOL Loop app or get in touch with school to book.
Interviews are 15 mins each. School will finish at
12pm, please advise us if you are not able to collect
your children at 12pm, so we can plan accordingly.

Summer Cricket
Is your child interested in playing out-of-school
summer cricket? Can you help by coaching a team?
Please contact our Sports Coordinator, Natalie Gow
natalieg@lakerere.school.nz.
More information is attached in this newsletter.

Shave for a Cure
We are having a Wacky Hair Day supporting Shave
for a Cure this term. Our Wacky Hair Day will be on
Friday 11th August (Week 4) and we are asking that
everyone brings along a gold coin donation. If you
would like to donate anything further, you are more
than welcome. We will have milestones, if we hit them
then on the day these extraordinary events will
happen:
★ $50 - Throw a pie at Miss Harris and Mrs
Trumper (1 student rep per class)

★ $75 - Rick will shave off his luscious beard
★ $100 - Miss Gow will dye her hair hot pink
★ $150 - Mrs Anna and other volunteers will shave
their beautiful heads

We will also be having a yummy bake sale on the day
as well! There will be cakes, cupcakes and slices for
sale. Pieces will cost between $1 - $2 depending on
their size. All proceeds will go towards Shave for a
Cure and will also contribute to our milestones!

Bank details:
Lake Rerewhakaaitu School: 06-0413-0239124-00
Please put the reference: Shave
Thank you for supporting this fantastic cause!

Next PTA Meeting
Wednesday 26th July 2023 7.15pm
in the school staffroom
Pet Day - Saturday 14th October
It is that time of year again where
children get excited to choose their

pets for pet day. Our school Pet Day will be held on
Saturday 14th October and Group Day on Friday
20th October - Mamaku School hosting, venue TBC.
Lambs and Calves animals need to be born between
20th July and 1st September. More information will
follow in due course. If your child is interested in
raising a lamb or calf, please check out the booklets
on our website, under Communications >
Publications.
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A warm welcome to Mrs Trumper
and Shiloh Kena who are new to our

school community.

We wish you both a wonderful new
journey here at Lake Rerewhakaaitu.

Dates to Remember

Mon 24 Jul Hearing & Vision Testing - Yr 7 & 8

Tue 25 Jul Board Meeting 7pm

Wed 26 Jul Parent Interviews - school ends 12 noon
PTAMeeting 7.15pm

Mon 31 Jul Scholastic Book club orders due

Mon 14 Aug Science Roadshow

Fri 18 Aug Cultural Festival

Tue 22 Aug Fluoride Programme

4 - 8 Sep Scholastic Book Fair week

Tue 5 Sep Board Meeting 7pm

Thu 14 Sep Cluster Winter Sports

Tue 19 Sep Cluster Speeches

Thu 21 Sep Last school day

Fri 22 Sep Term 3 Ends / Teacher Only Day

Mon 9 Oct Term 4 Starts

Sat 14 Oct LRS Pet Day

Terrific Tupu
Welcome back to Term 3
everyone! It was lovely to
see everyone's smiling
faces as they walked
through the doors this
week. I hope everyone

has a restful and
wonderful break before

calving starts!

This week we jumped
straight into our topic of

‘Careers’ this term. We talked
about what a Career is and
what we would like to be
when we grow up. I loved
the responses of Fairy
doctors and superhero

farmers!

Why did the bike fall over?
Because it was two tyred!

Class member fact of the week:
This week's fact is brought to you by Hemi Dawson!

"I just realised, my feet grew overnight!".

Rakau has had a fantastic week back and has hit the
ground running! This week we have started to explore
the world of Careers. We have been researching what
skills we would need to have for our ideal jobs, what

qualifications we would need to have and which country
we would need to go to in order to gain experience and

training in these areas. As a part of our Camp
fundraising this term, we will be having a Disco in week
4, Thursday 10th August. Please check in to next week's

newsletter for more information around this - time,
theme and kai that will be available! Have a great

weekend!
Ngā mihi, Rakau Class




